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I am writing again to honestly beg you not to cut funding for our homeschool enrichment
classes.  These classes are vital to our family.  We are able to teach to our daughters needs
and provide opportunities they wouldn't get in a typical brick and mortar.  These classes and
opportunities have been highly successful and we would be heartbroken to lose them.  We
will still not place our daughters in the typical overcrowded public system so you will not be
gaining the funding for them. Please please do not cut these programs that help us and many
other families.

Tiffany Davis


